TOWN OF EDGARTOWN

WASTE WATER DEPARTMENT TEL. 508 627-5482
330 WEST TISBURY ROAD FAX 508 627-5169
P.O. BOX 1068

EDGARTOWN, MA 02539

December 8, 2020

William Sullivan

Sullivan & Associates Architects
52 Narragansett Ave

Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

RE: 222 Upper Main Street

At the Regular Meeting of the Wastewater Commission on December 3, 2020 the following motion was
APPROVED:

to approve the tie-in of 222 Upper Main Street, conditioning it that all the other required permits have to
allow the 19 bedrooms; and further, that if fewer than the 19 bedrooms were allowed by the other
permitting agencies, the applicant was to return to the Board for further deliberation and adjustment.

An earlier email regarding this project, dated Oct 21, 2020 stated that the project would require a
duplex pump with a minimum 270 gallon tank. It is expected that this will be part of the design plan.

Please contact the Wastewater Department when you are ready to move forward with the Wastewater

Tie in Permit or if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

William G. Burke
Facility Manager




